
January 14, 2020

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

1300 W. Clairemont Avenue 

Eau Claire, WI 54701 

Attention: Matt Thompson, Remediation and Redevelopment 

Dear Mr. Thompson, 

Per NR 714.05(5), I am requesting in writing that the department keep me informed of approvals 
or rejections of the response actions being taken at the following site or facility: 

RIVERSIDE RAIL CORRIDOR, BRRTS # 02-37-584785 (Facility ID: 737251350) 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Regards, 

Tom Kilian 

133 E Thomas Street 

Wausau, WI 54401 




